Michele Nuzzi

From: Philip Schuh <pschuh@mssny.org>

Sent: Thursday, August 25, 2016 2:16 PM

To: Michele Nuzzi

Subject: FW: Dr. Salvatore Volpe to Receive National PCMH Practice Award

For your info....

Philip A. Schuh, C.P.A , M.S.
Executive Vice President

Medical Society, State of New York
865 Merrick Avenue

Westbury, New York 11590

From: Amanda Holt [mailto:amanda@pcpcc.net]

Sent: Tuesday, August 23, 2016 5:23 PM

To: Amanda Holt

Subject: Dr. Salvatore Volpe to Receive National PCMH Practice Award

All,
I am pleased to share with you the following news announcing the recipients of our 2016 Advanced Primary

Care Leadership Awards. Each year, we honor three distinguished primary care champions from across the country that
have dedicated their careers to promoting advanced primary care and the patient-centered medical home.

You are receiving this announcement because of your connection to Dr. Salvatore Volpe who will receive our
prestigious Patient-Centered Medical Home Practice Award for his outstanding dedication to
promoting a coordinated health care system that achieves improved quality and access at lower
costs. Dr. Volpe's unparalleled commitment to improving care is evident in how he created a patient-
focused environment within his medical practice, as well as his relentless work as a physician
champion in promoting the use of electronic health records and health information technology for
quality improvement.

I hope you will consider joining us on November 9 in Washington DC for this memorable celebration
where we will honor Dr. Volpe! For details, please visit our Barbara Starfield Awards Dinner webpage.
Individual tickets are $200 each, and sponsorships are available for organizations that wish to honor
Dr. Volpe in a larger way.

Best Regards,

Amanda Holt, MPH
Director, Communications & Member Engagement
Patient-Centered Primary Care Collaborative (PCPCC)

phone: 202-640-1212 | email: Amanda@pcpec.org | @PCPCC

Mark your calendar for our Annual Fall Conference and Awards Dinner!



Primary Care, Our Primary Cause:
10-Year Anniversary Celebration

P CP C CHIIS

November 9-11 | Washington, DC Annual Fall Conference

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: PCPCC News <admin@pcpce.net>

Date: Tue, Aug 23, 2016 at 2:46 PM

Subject: FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: PCPCC Names Recipients of 2016 Advanced Primary Care
Leadership Awards

To: amanda@pcpcec.org

Patient-Centered

Primary Care

COLLABORATIVE

Anthem.

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
CONTACT: Amanda Holt, MPH
amanda@pgcpcc.org | (202) 640-1212

PCPCC Names Recipients
of 2016 Advanced Primary Care
Leadership Awards

Paul Grundy, MD, MPH; Salvatore Voipe, MD; and Edward Wagner, MD, MPH; to
recefve distinguished awards at PCPCC Annual Fall Conference Awards Dinner
Nov. 9




